Jenni Barkley

From: Maurice Bullick

Sent: 18 March 2016 16:49

To: Jenni Barkley

Subject: FW: Freedom of Information request - Funding information

From: Sandra Ellis

Sent: 17 March 2016 14:51

To: request-321496-f2f30ace@whatdotheyknow.com

Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request - Funding information

Dear Steve

Thank you for your freedom of information request dated 10 March 2016.

Belfast Harbour Commissioners has not provided any funding to the body named on your request.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal

review requests should be submitted within 2 months of the date of receipt of this letter and should be addressed
to: Roy Adair, Chief Executive who will nominate an officer of BHC to undertake such internal review.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information
Commissioner’s Office — Northern Ireland, 51 Adelaide Street, Belfast BT2 8FE.

Kind regards

Maurice Bullick
Finance Director

From: Steve Buckley [mailto:request-321496-f2f30ace@whatdotheyknow.com]
Sent: 10 March 2016 21:54

To: DL_Info

Subject: Freedom of Information request - Funding information

Dear Belfast Harbour Commissioners,

To ask the Belfast Harbour Commissioners for the details, including
date, amount and brief description of purpose of any funding
granted directly, or to projects involving the Centre for Democracy
and Peace Building of 55 Knock Road, Belfast?

Yours faithfully,

Steve Buckley

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
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request-321496-f2f30ace@whatdotheyknow.com

Is info@belfast-harbour.co.uk the wrong address for Freedom of

Information requests to Belfast Harbour Commissioners? If so,

please contact us using this form:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change_request/new?body=belfast_harbour_commissioners

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be
published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers

For more detailed guidance on safely disclosing information, read
the latest advice from the 1CO:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/ico-guidance-for-authorities

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your
web manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.




